
 
On August 13th, the Federal Appeals 
Court in Washington ordered the FCC 
to re-evaluate its human exposure 
safety guidelines for RF radiation from 
cell phones, routers, 5G small cell 
antennas and other wireless devices. 

The court expressed particular concern about the FCC’s 
flagrant disregard of science indicating potential harm to  
children and the environment. 

THIS CHANGES EVERYTHING!

So, is this the time to be  
fast-tracking the deployment 

of small cell antennas in 
neighborhoods across 

California?

RESPECT SCIENCE. RESPECT THE COURT. 
VOTE NO ON SB-556 and AB-537!
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